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Regular Meeting—July 18 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  July 11 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— July 14  at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

Off for the summer 
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FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 
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Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 
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Paul Hart 
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OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Tom Chirokas 

  

No Meeting on July 4 or August 1: As is customary over the summer, a motion was passed to 
cancel the first Business Meeting in July and August.  We will still have a Surge meeting on July 11 
and August 8. 

Saturday Knights Club: Our Mystery Ride 
was on June 10.  The intended venue was the 
Polo Grounds in Newport, RI.  We were going 
to rent a bus to the polo matches there and 
have a tailgate party.  It was a beautiful night, 
but the rain from the previous days left the 
field muddy and the matches were cancelled.  
Plan B was for our group to get together and 
go for a tour of the Fairbanks House and a 
fantastic cookout at Paul and Kelly Curran’s 
house.  Plan B was perfect.  Everyone had a 
super time and the party lasted several hours.  
See you in September for another great year!! 

Golf Tournament: Our Golf Tournament was a great 
success, especially since it was the first one we have 
done.  We had 49 golfers and 19 hole sponsors.  Every-
one who committed to play showed up and on time.  The 
tournament went like clockwork.  Many thanks to Frank 
Galvin, PGK who worked so many things behind the 
scenes including getting Norwood Cadillac to sponsor the 
free Caddie for a hole in one on the 7th hole (nobody hit 
it) and to Steve Riley who was the main organizer for the 
event.  Thanks also to Bill Killion, PGK and Joe D’Amico, 
PGK who volunteered their time to work during the whole 
tournament.  Pictured is the Steve Riley, PGK on the 7th 
hole.  He came closest to the hole of all the golfers.  We 
made $3909 which goes right into our Charity Fund.  
Great job!!  We’ll do it again next year—only bigger!! 
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Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 
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      Newsletter Month: July, 2017 

Motions: All three motions brought forward in May for voting in June passed. 

Slate of Officers for 2017-2018: All officers were voted in unanimously. 

Flag Day 
Parade: We 
had a good 
group of 
marchers 
this year and 
Steve Riley, 
PGK volun-
teered the 
use of his 
pickup truck 
which helped 
a great deal.  
Thanks to all who participated.  It was fun!  The route was packed throughout and we ran 
out of candy to throw out.  Pictured are the marchers who participated in the parade.  

District Deputy: William Killion, PGK was asked by State Deputy Paul O’Sullivan to 
take on the duties of District Deputy for some other councils (Andrew Lawlor, PGK contin-
ues to be our DD).  Bill has been the Recording Secretary for many years and could not 
take on the job of DD without passing on the job of Recorder/Newsletter Publisher.  Out-
going Grand Knight Steve Riley selflessly volunteered to take over that position.  Many 
thanks to Steve for doing this important job for the betterment of our State Council. 

Eucharistic Adoration: The next Hour of Adoration is Friday July 14 at 8PM at St. 
Joseph’s Chapel at St. Mary’s.  Please join us.  

Scholarship: $1,000.00 scholarships were awarded to Liam Curran, son of Paul 
Curran and Brendan Barich, son of Lindsay Barich.  Congratulations to both recipients.  

Attendance Prize: $161 to Al Papineau and $171 to Paul Curran (not present)  

KC Club: $25 to Bill Roche, Allan Praught, Virginia Merino, Joe Denisi  

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100 for a donation to the Chapel of Hope 

Submitted by Jerry Alberico, PGK 

Seconded by Robert Curran, PGK 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100 for a donation to the Makela Fund 

Submitted by Jerry Alberico, PGK 

Seconded by John Murphy, PGK 

Frank Jurczak, Grand Knight          Steve Riley, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


